DEAR SIRS , I WISH TO SUBMIT MY VEIWS ON THE ABOVE

FEEL THAT TORQUAY HARBOUR ON A SUNDAY AFTERNOON IS NOT E PLACE FOR MUSIC PLAYED AT A VERY LOUD VOLUME, WHEN ST PEOPLE JUST WANT A QUITE DRINK IN TY THE SUN NOT HAVE THEIRS ASSAULTED BY THIS RACKET.

HE NOISE TAKES OVER THE WHOLE OF THE HARBOURSIDE ON ONE CCASION I COULD HEAR IT BY THE BOWLING PLACE ON BABBOCOMBE

IF IS CUSTOMERS WANT TO LISTEN TO THESE ACT WHY CANT THEY AVE THEM INSIDE WITH THE DOORS CLOSED INSTEAD OF SUBJECTING E EVERYBODY WITH WITH THE NOISE,

IF THIUS ALLOWED THEN ALL THE BARS WILL BE ABLE TO PUT I LOUD ACTS AT THE SAME TIME WHICH NOBODY WANTS

YOURS FAITHFULLY

TERRY O O NEILL

OWNER